To students who are returning to Japan from any part of China (including stop-overs in China)

Currently, there is an outbreak of the new coronavirus centered on Wuhan, Hubei Province, People’s Republic of China.

+ After returning to Japan, you need to stay at home for two weeks even if you have no symptoms.

* Students who are late for returning to Japan or who are not in time for the tuition fees exemption application period (Feb. 3 to Feb. 14) due to waiting at home must call or..
send an e-mail to respective academic service office by 5:00pm on February 14 and report your situation and return date,

If you do not contact us in advance, your application will not be accepted.

(Students who can apply by February 14 do not need to contact in advance.)

Students who are returning to Japan from any part of China (including stop-overs in China) can apply after two weeks have passed.
Please bring your passport to show the return date with the application documents of tuition fees exemption (excl. students who can apply by February 14) .
o If the return date is until Saturday, January 25:
Please apply at the University Hall by February 14 from the day two weeks after returning to Japan.
o If the return date is from January 26 (Sun) to January 30 (Thu):
Please apply at the University Hall by February 14 from the day two weeks after returning to Japan or apply at respective academic service office after February 17 (Mon).(It
is recommended to apply at the University Hall.)
o If the return date is after January 31 (Fri):

Please apply at respective academic service office after February 17 (Mon) (after two weeks after returning to Japan).

* Students who returned Japan by January 25 (Sat.) can apply for more than half of the application period, so student must apply by February 14.
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